
ST. PATRICK’S PARISH                  
—2267 Brunswick St, Halifax, N.S. B3K 2Y9                    
Pastor:    Fr. Thomas Mabey                                    
Deacon:  Paul Carnell (available for visitation/counseling)        
Office Secretary:     Betty Vaughan    
Property Manager:  Dan Norris                                           
            Phone:429-1300      Fax:420-1930                         
            E-Mail: st.pats@ns.sympatico.ca        
            Website   www.stpatricks.halifax.ns.ca 
**OFFICE HOURS:  MONDAY to FRIDAY 9am—1pm** 
SUNDAY MASS: 10 a.m.   
CONFESSIONS: Before Mass OR by appointment. 

  JUNE 3, 2007 
TTRRIINNIITTYY  SSUUNNDDAAYY  

  

____________________________________________________________________ 
SCRIPTURE READINGS     June 10 – The Body and Blood of Christ 
Genesis 14:18-20     “Melchisedech of Salem brought out bread and wine.” 
Psalm 110                 “You are a priest for ever, in the line of Melchizedek.” 
1 Cor 11:23-26          “As often as you eat this bread and drink the cup, you proclaim .....” 
Luke 9:11b-17           “All ate and were filled.”. 

                    ALL NEXT SATURDAY, JUNE 9 !!!! 
Yard Sale and Flee Market    9:00 am to 12:00 noon  
in the parking lot and in the Hall to coincide with the famous yard sale at St. George’s 
Round Church.  If any parishioners are interested in helping out by working, donating 
items, or having a table of their own ($5 rental) pls contact Jo-Ann MacNeil 463-4481. 

 ALSO….. 

Heritage Trust  Tour  noon to 3:00 pm…following Yard Sale and Flea Market 
Saint Patrick’s Church, Glebe and Convent, the Little Dutch Church and three additional 
homes on Brunswick Street will be open to ticket holders ($20, available at St. Pat’s Church).  
The ticket includes “afternoon tea” served at the rear of the church to benefit St. Pat’s Youth 
Group. If you have any photographs that you would like to share of events at the church or  
of scenes of the area (including buildings now gone), please leave them at the Rectory in 
clearly marked “history project” envelopes for Blair Beed (455-9977), or bring them 
Saturday morning to add to the display. 

 
 
INTERNA-
TIONAL 
EUCHA-
RISTIC 
CON-
GRESS 
COLLEC-
TION 

Attached to your bulletin is a second-collection envelope for Sunday, June 10, 
the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ.  The collection is being taken up 
across Canada to support the 49TH International Eucharistic Congress to be 
held in Quebec City in June 2008. Canada has been selected as the site of this 
Congress in celebration of the 400th anniversary of the church in Canada, 
beginning with the church in Quebec.  It is a project of the national church 
celebrating its presence as the ecclesial Body of Christ centered on the 
Eucharistic Body and Blood of the Lord.  We are asked to collaborate by prayer, 
by heightening our devotion to the Eucharist as the centre of our life, and by 
contributing financially to the costs of this event in which the Canada Church 
will host the universal church. 

 
⇒ALL WELCOME at “SAVE ST. PATRICK’S ACTION COMMITTEE” on Wed, June 6 (7 pm)—Glebe. 
 

  
HOLY TRINITY 

Today’s Psalm reminds us that we have been crowned with 
glory and honor and given rule over the works of God’s hands.   
But we must be good stewards, for the Lord will surely 
hold us accountable for the use of those gifts! 

A FUNDRAISER for the Ark Drop-In Centre (outreach to street youth) will be held on Saturday, 
June 9 at 7:30 pm at All Nations Church on Robie at Charles.   
Guests:  Judy Savoy (actress/singer) and Mike Veenema (guitarist/singer).   
Gospel, blues, folk, and rock!  Refreshments.  $10 waged, $5 unwaged.   
    ⇒⇒ TICKETS:  by calling All Nations Church 429-7136 or at the door.   
OUR LADY OF PRO-LIFE VIGIL Monday, June 11  (3 pm)  VG Site next to South St and Tower 
Road.  Mass at 5:00 pm at St Patrick’s Church, 2267 Brunswick.  REFRESHMENTS and 
SPEAKERS to follow (Fr. Patrick O’Neill and Anne McNamara, BScN, RN).  Info:  477-6286/422-4031 
 
        

       Saturday, June 16 th     CHURCH open 2-4 pm   Rosary at 2:30 pm. 
         THE ROSARY IN OUR WINDOWS IV.  Praying the Glorious Mysteries.   
         Meditations on St. Patrick’s stained glass and art by Mary Schaefer, Ph.D. 
 

also on Saturday, June 16 at 7:00 p.m. St. Patrick’s Church Hall   ⇓  ⇓ ⇓ 
AFRICAN LIBERATION CELEBRATION  TICKETS after Mass  $15/person  $25/couple  $30/family 
      ****A great evening of good food, great music by KOJO, dancing, and singing! ****   
If you are unable to attend, consider buying a ticket or donating items for the Silent Auction to help 
the Refugee Committee in raising awareness of Africa’s hunger, poverty, disease and conflict.  
 
EMPLOYMENT SUMMER 2007 Dan Norris, Property Manager, is accepting applications from 
students who enjoy working with the public and are interested in giving walking tours at 
our two historic churches of St. Patrick’s and St. Mary’s.  Please respond by dropping 
off your covering letter and resume (by May 31, 2007) at either Parish Office. 
 

WELCOME TO FR. ZACHARY ROMANOVSKY 
Fr. Zach is our new Associate Pastor at St. Mary’s and  
St. Patrick’s parishes.  He was ordained at St. Mary’s four 
weeks ago, and this is his first pastoral assignment as a priest.  
He is a native of the U.S., but grew up in River John, NS. He 
lived for a while in Canadian Martyr’s parish.  He has just 
finished his seminary preparation at St. Augustine’s in Toronto 
and joins us at a most challenging time in the lives of our 
parishes.  We look forward to the benefit of his gifts.   
In the name of all the parishioners, the parish staff and the 

clergy of the parish, I bid him welcome !!!! 

 
CONGRATULATIONS FR. LEACH!  
       Fr. George P. Leach, S.J.  
will celebrate his 50th anniversary  
             as a Jesuit at the  
    10:00 am mass at St. Patrick’s  
          on Sunday, JULY 15th   
      ALL ARE MOST WELCOME!   
A Reception will follow in the basement. 
 

Wedding Anniversary Celebration:  We welcome Mr. and Mrs. Ernie and Phyllis Benson, visiting 

from Ontario,  who were married in St. Patrick’s Church on Mary 31, 1957 — and celebrating their 50th Anniversary with 
us this morning!  They will receive a special blessing as they renew their  vows following communion at our Eucharist. 
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